
 
 

8650 Alameda Blvd NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87122 
505-503-7670 ​www.nmisf.org 
 

 

 
 

NMISF Annual Pledge Drive 
February 6-27, 2019 | Goal: $60,000 

 
Dear NMIS families, this is our annual appeal asking you to make a financial contribution to 
support our school’s amazing coding and Suzuki violin programs, big move into a new facility, 
and expansion into middle school grades! This pledge drive is in lieu of students selling 
door-to-door, collecting money, and delivering goods (i.e. cookies, wrapping paper, or 
popcorn). Please help the NMIS Foundation today with your generous donation. 
 
Now more than ever, your donation (large or small) makes a HUGE difference. Thank you in 
advance for your financial support! 

 
 
____$__ I am making this donation to express my appreciation for having nothing to buy, 

sell, or do - except fill out this form. 
 
____$75 I do not want to bake, so here is the money I would have spent on those cupcakes. 
 
____$150  I do not want to hit up friends, family, and co-workers, so here is the money I would 

have spent buying wrapping paper. 
 
____$225 *This funds special programs at NMIS such as music, Arabic, and coding. 

I understand that at $1.65 per lesson, this is the best bargain in the world. My child is  
learning to play violin, and I’m not required to purchase one nor have to drive  
anywhere for violin lessons. 
☐  Suggested monthly option of $25 per month (but, really, ANYTHING is welcome!!) 

  ​Online only. 
 

____$350 I don’t want to move boxes or heavy furniture, so here is the money I would have 
spent on moving supplies and a visit (or two) to the chiropractor. 

 
____$___ I value what NMIS has to offer, and support its students and faculty.  

This is the best donation we’re able to make.   
We love NMIS and are making this contribution because: _____________________ 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
All donations should be made to the NMIS Foundation, a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that  
supports NMIS. All donations are tax-deductible. 

  
● Make your donation today at​ ​www.nmisf.org/donate​ (scan QR code) 

OR  
● Drop your ​check ​(payable to “NMIS Foundation”) with this completed 

form into the NMISF box at the school’s office. ​NO CASH​ and please do 
not send check with student. 

 
 

Name________________________________________ Email___________________________________ 
 
Student Name_________________________________ Grade_________ 
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